
COMMENTS RECEIVED AT OR SINCE OPEN MEETING. 

 

• Do we need Public Recycling Bins – shouldn’t West Devon provide them? 

• We don’t like the idea of extra litter bins. We feel they would spoil our country 

Village look and are out of place in a conservation area. We also have big 

concerns about the initial cost - money could be better spent. Also the 

subsequent cost for regular emptying would be onerous. It would be better to 

encourage people to take their litter home. We feel that most litter in the 

village comes from drive throughs rather than footfall in the village itself. 

• Why so much money earmarked for Elections, why not co-opt wherever 

possible. Please make clear to all councillors that parishioners want this 

expenditure line to be kept to a minimum. 

• Footpaths – a huge issue for landowners. I intend to write separately to 

SCPC itemising my experiences over the last couple of years. 

• We are very concerned that many of the Green Lanes are becoming 

increasingly impassable. This is particularly true of the one between Langdale 

and Weirford House. They are a great asset for the community. It is brilliant 

that David Botting Page is so passionate about the paths and we look forward 

to joining him on future walks. 

• Adopt a Path – could we get volunteers to adopt a path and keep it clear? 

• Village Diary – for Village Hall, Church and SCPC – put all events on for 

promoting on Web and email list. 

• Jubilee ideas – Fireworks, Abseil down Church Tower, or Teddy Parachute 

off the tower. Longest Table Event. 

• Village Hall – improved toilets and heating. More car parking. Internal 

refurbishment, improved storage. 

• Events – monthly soup and chat for housebound/socially isolated 

parishioners. Speakers, Barn dance, Dog obedience/puppy training, 

Photography interest group, Link with North Tawton Repair Shop, Walking, 

Cycling and Gardening Club. 

• Benches – Support for Jubilee Bench and new benches for Village Green 

• Meet your Councillor - At the last village Hall meeting we suggested the idea 

of a council representative attending Come, Buy and Chat meetings to hold a 

surgery for anyone who has questions for the Council or Village concerns. 

This would meet needs for us as a Village Hall Group and also the Council. 

Please let us know what you think. 

http://onerous.it/

